

Public Board Meeting

January 2021



Oakland Pump Track

Design/Build team:

- Michael Hartlaub
- Kevin Smallman
- Ryan Gardner

Over \$25K raised to date!

Phase II fundraiser:

https://www.gofundme.com/f/oakland-pump-track-phase-ii





Introducing the Board

- ⇒ President*: Jerrott King
- ⇒ Vice-President*: Vacant
- □ Treasurer: Alan Enrici
- ⇒ Secretary*: Tom Holub
- □ Community*: Ben Brunetti (interim)
- Membership*: Yvette Skinner (interim)
- ⇒ Trails*: Vacant
- ⇒ At-Large: Tom Gandesbery
- ⇒ At-Large*: Josh Church
 - * Up for election February 2021



Yvette Skinner, Membership Director (and Arnaud)



Trail Stewardship Program

- → Crockett Hills (right): Scott Bartlebaugh
- → Joaquin Miller: Tom Gandesberry
- → John Muir Land Trust: Yvette Skinner
- → Your park: You!



Goldfinch Trail, Crockett Hills



New East Bay singletrack!

Productive trail-building in Almond Ranch (Martinez) and Crockett Hills despite COVID

We love new singletrack!



Almond Ranch trail work



Community: Virtual Gala Rides



January's virtual Gala ride

Advocacy

Working on many fronts with assorted organizations, land managers and elected officials to build and strengthen relationships; time and energy intensive!





Advocacy: Recent Efforts

- → Joined CAMTB as member club
- → EBRPD Trail User Working Group
- → EBRPD Board election effort
- → EBMUD Town Hall
- → Initiated Wildcat Canyon flow trail discussion
- → Walnut Creek Open Space
- Responding to complaints / building Instagram followers



Potential flow trail in Wildcat Canyon (parallel to Havey Canyon)



Partnerships



Finances

- → Normal expenses down (no Gala Rides or in-person meetings)
- → Pump Track (fundraising+expenses)
- → Membership+donation funds up 32%
- → All-volunteer organization





Elections, February 2021

- ✓ President (currently Jerrott King)
- ✓ Vice-President (vacant)
- ✓ Secretary (Tom Holub)
- ✓ Community (Ben Brunetti)
- ✓ Membership (Yvette Skinner)
- ✓ Trails (vacant)
- ✓ At-Large (Josh Church)
- ✓ Advocacy (Austin McInerny)

Contact <u>nominations@btceb.org</u> with any questions

Applications due January 27



Q&A and thanks!

